
 

 

BDC 4/11/16 
General Meeting 
Present 
Kerry, Liz, Jo, Muriel 
Apologies - Sheila 
Moved by Kerry Seconded by Liz that Minutes to be read and accepted 
 
Business from Minutes 
Working Equitation to move to general business  
                                                                    
Correspondence In 
Centreline 
 
Email - 
Good Sports - update 
Survey from EA spoken about. 
Dates for Comps from Helen 
 
Treasures Report presented from Liz 
Discussed an out of date cheque being cleared after 2 years 
Last comp made approx $150  
Kerry moved that treasurers report to be accepted -Jo Seconded  
 
General Business 
Competition went well. One judge could not make it and very appreciated that Isobel came at short 
notice. 
Pencillers - always not enough. Do we continue canteen? 
Canteen - discussed if we continue Canteen.  
Limit riders to do only 4 test if they have 2 horses. Not do 6 tests 

* do we say no canteen because of not enough pencillers 

* Or if you want a canteen please offer to help to pencil. 
Muriel will get 2 judges for each event. 
 
Working Equitation  
Contact Kim Petersen for our play days. $20 for the day. Members only. Club needs $5 for 
showground 
Moved by Kerry Second Muriel Contact Kim for a training day. 
Men's shed to be approached to make a WE bridge 
 
2017 Dates 
8th January AGM 
26th February Competition 
March Play Day WE depends on Kim 
9th April Competition 
May Play Day WE depends on Kim 
18th June Competition 
July Play Day WE depends on Kim 
20th August Competition  
Sept Play Day WE  
15th October Competition 
4thNov Play Day Nov WE 
 
Xmas Party 9th Dec at night - maybe ?? 
 
Risk Management 
Re Hendra policy has been reviewed 
Meeting Closed 10.45pm. 


